
                                         Contact Us 

Hempfield Church of the Brethren 
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 246, East Petersburg PA 17520 

Physical Location: 1186 Stevens Street, Manheim PA 17545  
Website: www.hempfieldcob.org 

 

Our staff members are here to help when you need them. Please feel free to 
contact them if you have a need. 

Doug Hinton – Senior Pastor 
Cell: 717-951-5290; E-mail: doug@hempfieldcob.org  

Scheduled Day Off: Monday 

Josh Fulmer – Youth Minister 
Cell: 717-723-7732; E-mail: josh@hempfieldcob.org 

 Scheduled Day Off: Friday 

Geoff Davis – Associate Pastor 
Home: 717-569-6284; E-mail: gdavis6320@comcast.net 

Laura Meiser – Music Director & Children’s Ministry Co-Coordinator 
Cell: 717-689-0465; E-mail: laura@hempfieldcob.org 

Emmy Schott – Children’s Ministry Co-Coordinator 
Cell: 717-333-8216; E-mail: emmy@hempfieldcob.org 

Irene Hershey – Administrator 
Phone: 717-898-0181; E-mail: office@hempfieldcob.org 
Office Hours: Monday - Friday 9:00 A.M. to 3:00 P.M. 

Please submit bulletin information to Irene by Wednesday noon.  
 

HCOB Family Facts 
General Offering for February 13, 2022 =  

General Fund $ 4525.00 
Amount needed weekly to meet budget = $10,512 

Building Fund for February 13, 2022 = $ 100.00                                       
 
 
 

This Week @ H.C.O.B. 
Today:                                               Wednesday:  
                                                               7:00pm Choir Practice 
Monday:                                                 
     Doug’s Day Off                            Thursday:  
     4pm Hempfield Jr High Soccer        4pm Hempfield Jr High Soccer   
                                                            6pm Praise Band                                                                    
 Tuesday:                                            Friday:    
     7pm Leadership Team                   Josh’s Day off  
                     

 

Sunday, February 20, 2022 
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What mistakes do you see others repeating?  What mistakes     

do you continue to make?  Why do we keep making the 

same mistakes repeatedly?  What could we do? 

 

  PRELUDES   
  

  WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS  

   

  CALL TO WORSHIP   

   Leader: We gather today to worship the One who created us 

  People: The One who calls us, 

  Leader: The One who equips us 

  People: The One who loves us without end. 

  All: With joyful hearts, let us worship God!  

 

   PRAISE & WORSHIP         I Need Thee Every Hour 

             Blessed Be Your Name 

 

  SCRIPTURE    Matthew 5:13-16   

 

  MORNING PRAYER & LORD’S PRAYER 

 

  SPECIAL   Shall We Gather at the River 
       Sanctuary Choir 

  SCRIPTURE                      James 2:14-26     
 

  MESSAGE                     INSANITY! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  HYMN Ask Ye What Great Thing I Know   #337 

 
*BENEDICTION  

 

  *POSTLUDE    

   *Those who are able are invited to stand 

 

                       

                       Preacher – Pastor Geoff Davis 

                       Worship Leader – Tom Fritz 

                       Accompanist – Jen Hinton  

                       Praise Band Leader – Jen Hinton 

                       Sound Tech –Rich Bushong & Mitchell Barnes 

                        Video Tech – Dave Bendit 

 

 

 

 

 

 
PREPARE YOUR HEARTS FOR WORSHIP NEXT SUNDAY BY 

READING AHEAD!  Next Sunday, Doug Hinton will be preaching on  

1 John 4:1-6; John 10:11-18.  Please read and prayerfully study this 

passage this week as we prepare to worship together.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

Worship Today 
 



 

We now have a 2022 Flower Chart in the 

Church Office.  Anyone wishing to provide 

flowers for the Sanctuary Altar may sign up on 

that chart.  We will no longer be providing 

access to a designated florist for delivery.  If 

you would like to have the flowers delivered, 

you may have your florist do so on Fridays 

between 9:00am and 3:00pm.  If you would like to deliver your own 

flowers, you may do so on Fridays or prior to the service on Sunday 

mornings.  Please remember that you are responsible for the cost – bills 

should not be sent to the church.  We look forward to your beautiful 

contributions to our sanctuary! 

 
Tom Connelly has taken over the role 

of Recording Secretary for the 

Church.  Tom will bring a lot of 

experience into the position and will 

be a valued addition to the Finance 

team. We thank Matt Markey for his time and service in the role.  The 

2021 annual giving statements are being sent through email.  Please 

contact Tom if you do not receive yours or want a paper 

copy.  Questions or comments can be directed to either Tom at 717-

471-5389, or Justin Kleinfelter, Finance Committee Chair at 717-585-

3472 

There are two Church Envelope numbers that do not have names 

assigned to them.  They are 382 and 384.  If you have one of these 

numbers, contact Tom Connelly to get them recorded properly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

            Future Soup Building Fundraisers: 

March 12 8-10:30 & 13 after the morning service - 

Chicken Noodle corn soup    Suggested donation is 

$10 per quart.  

 

 

 

January, Hempfield Food Pantry served  

 

397 people including: 

108 children 

214 adults 

75 seniors 

 

The pantry registered 5 new families 

 

Monetary contributions totaled $1,500.00 Food contributions totaled 

209 pounds 

 

Food items requested for March: 

1 lb. packs rice 

2 lb. packs rice 

Elbow macaroni 

Mac/cheese 

Jelly 

Cereal 

Canned peaches 

Canned pears 

Canned mixed vegetables 

Canned carrots 

 

Many thanks for your continued support to the families of the 

Hempfield area! 

 
 

Announcements 
 
 



Sermon Notes 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


